INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Greg Hash and Mark Thomas – Inst. Supervisors
CC:

Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Instructional Focus for the 2009-2010 Academic Year for Nelson County District Based Upon the District Review Report: March 1-6, 2009
DATE:
July 13, 2009
ISSUE:
The Nelson County Schools participated in a District Review during the week of March 1-6, 2009.  Based upon the recommendations from the report from the district review, the instructional team has developed action steps along with implementation timelines to provide an instructional focus for the 2009-2010 academic year.  Documents for review include the recommendations and action steps.  A presentation at the July Board meeting will include a summary of the action steps and timelines.
